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Wilsonville has developable land within its UGB and does not need or support 

supersiting adjacent farmland outside of its UGB. 

 

This foundation farmland is part of the French Prairie Rural Reserve and is without 

adequate sewer, water, storm water or transportation. It is adjacent to one of 

Oregon's worst traffic congestion chokepoints at the Boone Bridge. Supersiting is bad 

public policy that breaks the promise made in 2010 to protect these agricultural lands. 

Saving these agricultural lands, that can never be replaced, for future generations is 

key to a desirable quality of life for those who reside, recreate and tend to the land. 

 

Thank you. 

 

 


